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   H2KNOW  

El Districto es bilingue.  Favor de llamar (805) 684-2816 con cualquier pregunta sobre su cuenta o el uso de agua, 
estamos aqui para asistirlos. 

Projects  
A few projects have been taking place around town that have been keeping the District very busy. 
These projects include a main extension at the new Carl’s Jr. restaurant, a main extension to 
serve a property within Rancho Monte Alegre (RMA) and the relocation of pipe previously under  
Carpinteria Creek.  
 

The two main extension projects, paid for by the property owners, have increased the District’s 
distribution system by approximately 675 feet of pipe. In addition, two fire hydrants have been  
installed at these locations. 
 

The pipeline relocation at Carpinteria Creek was part of an environmental restoration effort de-
signed to help in the recovery of steelhead trout. The project was led by South Coast Habitat 

Restoration with cooperation from the Carpinteria 
Creek Watershed Coalition. A portion of the project 
involved removing the District’s waterline out of the 
creek bed and fastening it to a newly installed bridge 
to keep the line protected.  

The photo on the top left shows work being done for 
the Carl’s Jr. main extension. The photo directly above 
shows a main extension in RMA. The photo on the  
bottom left shows the new pipe attached to the bridge 
in the Gobernador Canyon area. 
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 Visit our website at www.cvwd.net for new and updated information. 

Brian King, CVWD’s Senior  
Assistant District Engineer        
recently passed the Professional 
Engineer’s Licensing Exam. 
Brian’s achievement gives the 
District the distinction of having 
two Professional Civil Engineers 
on staff, unusual for a small water 
agency such as CVWD. 

February Board of Directors Meetings 
 
The Board Meetings for the month of February will be: 
 

Wednesday, February 11th   
Wednesday, February 25th  

 
The meetings will be at 4 p.m. in the District Boardroom located at 1301 
Santa Ynez Avenue. 

CERT TRAINING 
 
The City of Carpinteria, Carpinteria-Summerland Fire District and the 
Santa Barbara Sheriff’s Department invite you to learn emergency 
preparedness skills by taking CERT (Carpinteria Emergency Re-
sponse Team) classes.  The 7-week course features classes on Fire 
Suppression, Earthquake preparedness, Disaster Medical Operations, 
Disaster Psychology, and CERT team organization and management.  
CERT is free to all citizens. 
 

The training program begins: 
 
Monday, March 23rd Carpinteria Sanitary District 
    5300 6th Street, Carpinteria   
 

 
For more information and to enroll in CERT, contact Kris McGuire 
at 684-5405 x401. 

Brian King, P.E. 


